
There is an opportunity for you!   

The Chamber currently has two open seats on the Board. 

The Board of Directors is interested in talking to you about the possibility of you serving on the 
Board.  If you are interested please visit the Chamber website (www.carefreecavecreek.org), 
click on the Chamber tab at the top, click on Board of Directors, download the Board Member 
application, fill it out and drop it off at the Chamber office.   

Interviews will begin in early January. 

If you have questions, please don’t hesitate calling the Chamber office at 480 488-3363 and 
speak to Patty.   

Happy New Year! 

http://www.carefreecavecreek.org/

